

MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

GRIFFITH STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959 E: manlywest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

K-6 Pedlars' Parade & Charity Fundraiser

3rd November, 2023

Dear Parents,

Our Pedlars' Parade is a Manly West tradition where Year 6 students use their entrepreneurial skills to design, plan and develop an activity to raise funds for a farewell gift to the school and donate to a selected charity. Our Pedlars' Parade for this year will be held on **Thursday 9th November.** Students can wear mufti clothes with a touch of yellow to school on this day.

Each year, the SRC decide on a charity to support. This year, they have nominated The Cancer Council as their charity and ask that students bring a gold coin donation to help this worthwhile cause.

The Pedlars' Parade will run from 9.40am to 12.40pm on Thursday 9th November. Students will visit the Year 6 stalls during allocated times throughout the day to ensure all students have access to the activities. Year 6 students will set up stalls with a variety of activities and competitions for students to enjoy. No home produced food will be sold at stalls, however there will be some stalls with packaged food available. Activities and items will range from 20c to \$2.00 in cost. We ask students to bring their coins in a clearly labelled wallet, purse or zip lock bag.

As we cannot guarantee the content of food items (such as prizes of lollies or chocolates), students with allergies are encouraged to bring their own treats from home for that day. Students will need to wear a hat, sunscreen and suitable clothing i.e. clothing with sleeves that minimise sun exposure and covered shoes such as joggers.

We look forward to all students enjoying this special day.

Kind regards,

Emma Siale Year 6 Grade Supervisor Julie Organ *Principal*